Your North West Regional Committee met on 28th April, 2022 at 19:30 via Zoom.

In attendance were:
Mike Broadbent; Paul Newns; Bill Gray; Andrew Pratt-Fryer; Ian Briggs; Duncan Fitz-Gibbons;
Jan Williams; John Edwards

Apologies were received from:
Mark Mitchell; Mike Thomason; Eric Ridler

Reports were received from:
Mike Broadbent – Chair
John Edwards – Membership Officer
Duncan Fitz-Gibbons – Recruitment Officer
Mark Mitchell – Social Media Officer
These were accepted by Committee.

Additional topics discussed were:
· Motorsport UK’s proposed Marshals’ Pathway was debated at some length to formulate the Region’s response.
· The use of lights instead of flags at the Donington BTCC meeting
· The recruitment drive at the GT meeting, which was very successful. The Committee congratulated all involved. Duncan Fitz-Gibbons added his thanks to everyone who helped, including those who covered for absences on post.
· The low numbers volunteering for some upcoming Anglesey meetings
· The continuing work to meet the targets from the Marshals’ Survey
· 
The meeting ended at 21:25 .

The next meeting will be held on 23rd June, 2022. 

If there are any issues you wish to have raised, please contact a Committee member. Unless we are aware of a problem, we can’t do anything about it. Social media is not an appropriate forum to raise issues and will not see them resolved.
The details of all Committee members can be found on our website (https://www.marshals.co.uk/northwest/committee/) and on the last page of the Outpost.
